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March 2025
~ Crazy Critters 4-H Club
; NEWS
DRILL TEAM SEASON HAS STARTED! |
Friday night weekly practices started |
March 14™" at Oakridge Park. This year
we will have a new routine and songs.

The kids are excited to perform at the
fair.

Our returning drill team members:
Kendall Bell, Adriana Costello, Ava
Eagan, Malayna Ellis, Carley Roberson,
Karlee Schroth, Jenna Stallard, ‘

Charlotte Walters. = . b
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